Welcome from Office of Parent Programs
10/16/17

Welcome to our first Parents Newsletter. We are creating this newsletter to increase communication with our parents.

In this edition you will find “Career Connections” which is news from our Career Development Center; News from
our Institute for Cultural Unity organization, Flu Clinic dates, times and locations, how to stay connected with campus
events through AUConnect, along with important dates for the remainder of the fall semester.

We are also including a parent poll where we will ask you to respond (not required) to a question or two that will help
provide us with feedback on a topic related to AU, your student and you.

If you have a question that you would like answered in our next edition or topic you&d like more information on
please send me an email (dunganbj@alfred.edu) and we will make sure to include it in our next edition. Topics such
as student advising, retention efforts, safety, dining, etc. are possible topics for future issues.

Happy Fall!

Bonnie
Bonnie Dungan | Director
Summer & Parent Programs

Ofc: 607-871-2612
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